

The Chairperson

Please quote: SecCM/OUT(2012)120

Strasbourg, 20 September 2012

Dear Mr Dedvukaj,

Thank you for your letter of 7 September 2012 and its enclosed legal brief. I have forwarded it to the Office of the Human Rights Commissioner so that it can take account of it in its work.

I have also transmitted the brief to the Secretariat of the Advisory Committee of the Framework Convention for the Protection of National Minorities, in view of the visit which the Committee will pay to Montenegro in spring 2013.

Both organs have been informed of your availability to provide any further clarifications if need be.

Yours sincerely,

Margarita Gega
Chairperson of the Ministers' Deputies

Mr Joseph Dedvukaj, Juris Doctorate The Joseph Dedvukaj Firm PC 1277 West Square Lake Rd Bloomfield Hills MI 48302 USA